March 15, 2006

Jessica Mercerhill

Arts and Sciences Curriculum Office

105 Brown Hall

190 W. Seventeenth Avenue

Columbus, OH 43210

Dear Jessica,

The History of Art Department is requesting approval for two new GEC courses, which we would like to replace our three-quarter sequence (HA 210, 211, and 212), Introduction to the History of Western Art.  We are also requesting that those three former courses, which also carried GEC status, be withdrawn.

Please share the information in the attached documents with the members of the Arts and Sciences CCI.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa Florman

Associate Professor and Vice Chair

History of Art

